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As a resident of Tigard and a former classroom teacher, I have experience with the 

value and importance of safe routes.  There are currently travel routes here in my 

neighborhood that are dangerous to students traveling to school as well as adults just 

attempting to cross roads.  I personally know a friend who lost a family member just 

attempting to cross Hall Boulevard. 

Please support HB 2025! 


